
  

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

Inland Revenue Division 

Closure of the Inland Revenue Division (IRD) Building 

 

The Ministry of Finance, Inland Revenue Division (IRD) wishes to advise 

members of the public that its IRD Tower office at Ajax Street Port of Spain will 

be closed from 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday January 20, 2021 and on Thursday 

January 21, 2021 for sanitisation purposes. The building will reopen on Friday 

January 22, 2021.  

 

All other IRD offices remain open for business.  Taxpayers are also reminded that 

they can prepare their returns and payment description slips on IRD's online 

services platform: https://etax.ird.gov.tt.   

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

Wednesday 20th January, 2021 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

https://etax.ird.gov.tt/

